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Lipton LLP Chartered Accountants is proud to announce that Bram Nightingale was
successful in passing the recent Canadian Institute of Chartered Accountants (CICA)
2011 Uniform Evaluation (UFE).

The UFE is the final examination that Chartered Accountant students take in pursuit of
the Chartered Accountant (CA) designation.

Administered nationally by the CICA, the UFE is written over the course of three
sequential days and is the culmination of years of study in accounting, auditing, taxation
and other business-related university courses.

Having spent his entire professional career at Lipton, Bram received his Bachelor of Arts at the University of
Western Ontario, and his Bachelor of Commerce at the University of Windsor.

For over thirty years, Lipton has a proud history of successfully assisting our CA students in obtaining their CA
designation.
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